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          25th March 2021 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

Holiday Activity and Food Programme (HAF)- Easter Holidays 

We are delighted to share with you that our school has been selected to host the Holiday 

Activity and Food programme (HAF) for children who receive free school meals this Easter. 

This means your child/children would be eligible to join the programme. The HAF 

is a government scheme that provides funding for every local authority in England to 

coordinate free holiday provision, including healthy food and enriching activities. For more 

information, please see the link below: 

Holiday activities and food programme 2021 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

This programme will be delivered by Inclusive Sport who have been selected by Kent County 

Council as the delivery partner for this programme in Whitstable. To find out more about 

Inclusive Sport please visit their website by clicking on the link below: 

Inclusive Sport – Providing sports and activities for all abilities 

Here is an overview of the programme: 

Monday 12th April – Thursday 15th April 10.00 – 2.00pm @ Whitstable Junior School 

 Physical activities and games 

 Daily lunch provided by The Umbrella Café CIC 

 A variety of creative workshops 

 Parents are not required to stay 

If you would like your child/ren to take part in this fabulous opportunity please complete the 

following form by clicking the link below, upon completing the from you will receive a 

booking link to confirm your child’s place: 

https://forms.gle/egMjEUaQFnYDzjNXA  

Spaces on the programme are limited so book now to avoid disappointment. All bookings 

must be made by Friday 9th April.  

We really hope you are able to take up this offer as we feel the children will really benefit 

from all the activities on offer. 

Warm wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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